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New Self-Serve Hold Shelf in the Periodical Reading Room

As part of Sterling Memorial Library’s nave restoration project and planned service enhancements, patrons may
collect requested library materials from the new self-serve hold shelf, located in the Franke Periodical Reading
Room, starting Monday, November 25th. Faculty, staff and students are also invited to fill out a short survey
(https://yalesurvey.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_77EaLjGfwVUIERL [1] or paper versions will be provided at the
location) to provide feedback about their user experience. Library staff will be available for assistance in locating
materials, and the Bass Library will continue to operate as a full service hold shelf. For more information, please
contact Laura Sider at: laura.sider@yale.edu [2]
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